
For all the reasons so eloquently expressed in the Willits News by Madge Strong & Ellen Drell 

and those of Sheriff Tom Allman, I am totally opposed to the proposed change in county zoning 

to allow our beautiful county to become corporate cannabis fields. It's bad enough with all the 

smaller grows and we are running out of water. Don't let it get worse, please. 

Sincerely 

Lynn Davis 

Willits 

 


